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This week, pupils across the school have experienced
really interesting sensory learning activities and
workshops in addition to their daily lessons. The sensory
learning was linked to Pancake Day, an excellent topic
to explore different textures and scents. Classes have
taken part in workshops at the Camden Arts Centre. We
also had pupils in school take part in a drama
workshop, mvolvmg a play called ‘Chelsea’s Choice’ and
" ' in writing a review of
the play ‘An
Inspector Calls”.

The week has ended
with a day filled with
storytelling, reading,
sensory, and drama

workshops for World Book Day. Many learners have come to school dressed as their favourite book
characters, and so have the staffl Some Upper School classes engaged with travel training to
Waterstones book shop to select their preferred book and pay for it
with their token. The school is buzzing today with the excitement
literature brings to our learning environments.
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SWAP this token for a FREE World Book Day
book or get £1 OFF any book or audiobook
worth £2.99 or more at your local Bookseller
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This book
token is a gift
from your
Bookseller

it entitles your child to one of the selected free ‘World Book Day’ books. For more information, visit:
http://www.worldbookday.com/



http://www.worldbookday.com/

London Youth Games

On Thursday, pupils took part in the London Youth Games. The boccia team was a
winner and will now compete in the London Youth Games Boccia Final at Crystal
[WeIXDIe]YA Palace National Sports Centre.

youth games
&Y Congratulations to Amin, Nazifa, Shayne, and Tanim of Lily Class!

Balfour Beatty

Life Skills Workshops for Parents/Carers

The Parent Council met on Wednesday to plan the Spring Term Immersion Day. On 23 March,
parents and carers are invited to come to school to take part in life skills workshops. The workshops
will be a chance for parents to meet one another, discuss strategies together, and learn strategies the
school currently uses. More information will be shared next week, be sure to put the date in your diary!
23 March 10:00 to 2:00 in the Conference Room.

Camden Special Parents Day

We want to make sure every parent and carer is aware of an excellent free event taking place on 24"
March: The Camden Special Parents Day. It is an excellent opportunity to meet other parents and
carers.

Camden Special Parents Day
Friday 24t March 2017, 10am-2pm
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Join us f ora Fun and relaxing workshops
free day Of ... and print your own

information and tote bag!
relaxation with mpr————

other Camden * Free Tea/coffee and lovely lunch
* Massage and nail painting

parents and * Workshops
* Feedback - what’s working for
carers. you in Camden and what's not

The Lumen Centre, 88 Tavistock Place, WC1H 9RS.

Nearest tube: Russell Square or Kings Cross
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Free '‘Adapted Bikes' Cycling at Regent's Park every Saturday
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Where to fixd ow bike piek ap poit

St Mary’s Yard, Inner Circle, Regent’s Park, NW1 2NR
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Have a wonderful weekend!



